DEAR USMNEWS.NET

Dear usmnews.net,

Any word on what has happened to Martha Saunders’ airplane? Is anyone using it at all?
Why wasn’t it used to fly Coach Monken in for his interview? Has it been discretely
offloaded? Or, is it just sitting in a hangar while the taxpayers and students continue to lay
out tens of thousands of dollars every month?

Name withheld

Dear Name withheld,

According to public records the airplane is still owned by Foundation Aviation Holdings Llc.
Foundation Aviation Holdings Llc leases the plane to the University. The more interesting

question is where the money necessary to make the nearly $1,000,000 balloon payment that
is due this time next year will come from.



